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House Points  

Congratulations to Parks who continue to be top of the leader board this week! 

 

Parks     12,251 
Attenborough    11,831 
Owens       11,606 
Rowling     11,433 
Hawking       11,176     
Frank    10,993 
 
Students riding to and from school 

We have had several reports from the public about some of our students cycling 

dangerously on their way to and from school – particularly around the St James’ alleyway. 

Please can you support us by ensuring your child cycles to school with a helmet, does not 

cycle on public paths or through public alleyways, which are heavily used by our local 

community. 

 

Year 11 & 13 Students – Dining Centre Accounts 

Can we please ask that all outstanding debts on Year 11 and Year 13 Dining Centre 

accounts be paid asap. – Many thanks in advance. 

 

KS3 Maths Assessments 

Key Stage 3 will have a calculator assessment on the following dates: 

 Year 8 - w/c 14th June 
 Year 9 - w/c 21st June 

Revision materials are available to students on Showbie, students will need to bring their 
own calculator. 
Please speak to your child's maths teacher if you have any questions. 
 
 
Message to year 7 parents 

The school has been asked to circulate an optional questionnaire via the below link. This 
relates to research on childhood obesity in Gloucestershire and is supported by the local 
NHS and county council. 

 
Link to survey - https://cardiff.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/healthy-living-survey 
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Year 11 Message from Mr Bass – Head of Modern Foreign Languages 
If you have a Modern Languages textbook, please could you return it to Main Reception with 
your child’s name on. Many thanks, Mr Bass. 
 

Badminton Club 

Badminton club restarts next week (15th June).  
 
As places are limited, so players should sign up each week on the sheets on the PE window. 
Year 7s - Tuesdays 8.00 - 8.45am 
Year 8s - Wednesday 8.00 - 8.45am 
Year 9s - Thursday 8.00 - 8.45am 
 
 
 
Face Masks 
 
Following the Prime Minister’s announcement on Monday 10th May and revised guidance 
from the Department for Education, we have amended our risk assessment in relation to the 
wearing of face coverings.  From Monday 17th May onwards, students will no longer be 
required to wear face coverings in classrooms, in corridors or in any other communal areas 
around school.  Please note, however, that if they wish to continue to wear a mask, they will 
be permitted to do so. All other Covid related precautions remain in place. 
 
 

Careers Newsletter - See attached newsletter in the Careers area of the website here 

 
 

What’s for Lunch?   
 

Find out what’s for lunch next week here 
 
Please see the school calendar on our website for forthcoming events: 

 

https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/calendar/ 
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